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January 6th, 1940.

The Rt. Hon. Arthur Meighen, K.C., P.C.,
C/o Cenadian General Securities Limited,
Canada Permanent Building,

Toronto, CANADA.

My dear Arthur:

You will be interested to read the
news item which appeared in the News Herald of yester-
day's date regarding payment of dependents' allowances.

- The -outery was so bad from the women, including Jeen's
Auxiliary of course, that the whole thing was retracted
and an editorial appeared on the front page of today's
issue entitled "An Open Scandal". I am sending coples
of both 1ssued to you under separate cover. I hope you
will be able to make good use of them.

With kind regards, I am

Yours sincerely,
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